
Thank you for your support in 2018!

Dear Friends,

Your generous support has enabled Vision Care to give the wonderful
Gift of Sight to thousands of men, women, and children around the
world - in countries like Mauritania, Nigeria, Pakistan, El Salvador,
Morocco, Ethiopia and Uzbekistan - who would otherwise be
needlessly resigned to a lifetime of blindness.

And we also want to sincerely thank our dedicated team of doctors,
surgical nurses, and other medical and non-medical volunteers for
joining our 25+ Eye Camps this year. Your work and dedication to
restoring sight in some of the poorest regions around the world have
truly transformed lives, families and communities.

With gratitude we wish you & your family all the best in the New Year!

Sincerely,

http://visioncareusa.org


Vision Care USA

Give the Gift of Sight today!

Help us to reach our on-line fundraising goal of $15,000!

Your $150  tax-deductible donation will enable Vision Care to give the Gift of Sight
to a child in need. 

And a $1,500  tax-deductible donation will enable Vision Care to purchase a set of
cataract surgery instruments.

$20, $30, $100, $150, or whatever amount you can give will help.

Give Today!

Special Gift Incentives for our Donors giving at each level below:

$3,000+:  Eone Timepiece of your choice.
$500+:  Vision Care windbreaker (sky blue).
$300+:  Traditional Korean designed Business card holder.
$1,500+:  His & Hers Vision Care windbreakers (2 sizes of choice) plus
Traditional Korean designed Business card holder.

Thank you for your support!

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
​Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​

https://give.visioncareusa.org/en/givingtuesday2018
https://www.facebook.com/visioncareusa/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9NCYuNKyypWk6LHHHzOFeA

